
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Thursday 30th September 2021 

 

 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check Information Meeting 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

We would like to start by thanking you for your continued support as the children 

settle into Year 1. We are looking forward to the year ahead of fantastic learning and 

helping the children to develop and progress further. 

 

We will be holding an information session on Thursday 14th October at 3.45pm. 

This meeting is to provide key information regarding the RWI phonics scheme, 

including the Year 1 statutory Phonics Screening Check. 

 

This will take place in the school hall, please come through the main reception doors 

to the meeting. If you do not have alternative childcare, your child/children can join in 

the hall. 

 

If you are unable to make this meeting, please see your child’s class teacher, so they 

can pass on any information required. We will also email out the PowerPoint on Friday 

15th October. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Cleasby and Mrs Smith 
  


